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Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
3

ATTN: .Mr. C. W.. Fay i

Vice President-
Nuclear Power Department

231 West Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, WI 53201

|!
Gentlemen: |

.This 'is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 23, 1989, which
transmitted Revisions 29 and 31 to the Point Beach Nuclear Plant Emergency
Plan.

We have completed our review of revisions 19 and 31, dated January 19, 1989,
and have determined that they remain consistent with the requirements of
10 CFR 50.54(q) and do not decrease the effectiveness of the emergency plan.

Be advised that 10 CFR 50.54(q) requires prior NRC approval of any changes to j

your plan which may decrease the effectiveness of the plan. However, if your
.

safety review assures no decrease in emergency preparedness effectiveness, !
then changes to the plan may be made and implemented without prior NRC 1

approval in accordance.with 10 CFR 50.54(q). Also, any changes to the
Emergency Plan Implementing Procedures should be made in accordance with
the requirements'of 10 CFR 50, Appendix E, Section V.

'In accordance with 10 'CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy
of this letter will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
Ms. Marcia Smith of my staff at (312) 790-5298.

Sincerely,

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch

See Attached Distribution
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L - Distribution

cc: J. J.'Zach,~ Plant Manager
.. DCD/DCB(RIDS)
|: Licensing Fee Management. Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII
Virgil Kanable, Chief'|

Boiler'Section.
Charles Thompson, Chairperson

Wisconsin Public Service
Commission

R. I. Braund (SLO),
! WI Div.'of Emergency Government

Lawrence J. McDonnell, Chief
Radiation Protection Section
WI-Department-of Health and

Social Services, Division
of Health

Ruth L. LaFreniere, RIII
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